
The Bighorn Natonaa  orest paans to eaiminate the District Ranger statoned 
fuaatme in Bufaao. Rather the  orest Suupervisor intends to have a “fuaa tme” 
District Ranger who wiaa be in Bufaao a coupae of days a week. Not fuaa tme by 
most peopae’s defniton of fuaa tme.

On April 19 from 4 to 6 PM, Andrew Johnson, recently arrived 
Bighorn Natonal Forest Supervisor, will be holding an Open 
House at the Powder River Ranger District Ofce at 1415 Fort 
Street.

Come and share with him the need for a truay fuaa tme District Ranger statoned in
Bufaao. If the fuaa tme District Ranger goes, eventuaaay the rest of the  orest 
Suervice staf couad fade away through reaocaton, retrement or resignatons. A 
District Ranger and their staf in Bufaao are vitaa for the management of the 
southern porton of the Bighorn Natonaa  orest. 

 or more informaton contact Rob Davidson of Councia for the Bighorn Range at 307-217-2168 or by
emaia at rdavidson@counciaforbighornrange.org
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